
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen
Meeting Minutes: September 29, 2014
Attendance: Douglas Garland, David Patch
Absent: Chairman Gene Chandler
Reporters: None

Meeting opened at 03:30 PM.

Police Officer Jamie Shackford met with the Selectmen to discuss her vacation time.
Shackford has two more weeks coming to her and she would like to be paid for them 
instead of taking the time off as the year end is approaching. Selectman Garland stated 
that we like employees to take their vacation time as we feel it rejuvenates them. 
However, under certain cases we may be able to work something out. He would like to 
speak to Chairman Chandler and get his thoughts on this. Selectman Patch stated that he 
is not opposed to the idea as a one time situation. Selectman Garland also explained to 
her that with the Selectmen’s permission that she could carry over her time until next year 
if she would like. Shackford commented that would mean she would have a month off 
and it is way too hard to get the patrol shifts covered to do that. Selectman Garland stated 
that under regular basis we don’t do this but they do understand the situation with being 
short staffed. We are in hopes that things will improve as soon as Officer Harris returns 
from her military duty and with the help of the Sheriffs department, who is going to start 
filling in shifts. The Selectmen will discuss this with Chairman Chandler and get back to 
Shackford.

The Selectmen reviewed correspondence, building permits, signed letters and checks 
prior to and throughout the meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 04:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


